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Weekly Newsletter – 12th January 2023 
 

Yarmouth C.E. Primary 
The purpose of the Federation of the Church Schools of Shalfleet  

and Yarmouth is to educate children in an atmosphere of Christian love 

where all achieve the very best they can, now and throughout their lives. 

 http://fosay.co.uk                                Headteacher: Mrs. E Grainger 

                                              Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. G Westhorpe 

 

RESPECT ● DETERMINATION ● RELATIONSHIPS 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Letters Home 

• Bay class- trip to 

Osbourne House 

• River class – trip to 

Amazon world 

• Solent class – Anglo 

Saxon Presentation 

• School nurse 

measurement 

programme – 

selected classes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Old things are passed 

away, behold, all new 

things are becoming 

new” 

2 Corinthians 5:17 

Birthdays 

9th Jan – 15th Jan 

2023 

Arabella and Millie 

Happy birthday to 

you both! 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to you 

all! 

 

Gold Awards 

 
Last week’s Gold Award winners are: 

 

Beach Class: Evie, Alfie, Herbie, Archie, Katie, Miylah and Athena 

 

Cove Class: Stanley, Millie and Alaina 

 

Bay Class: Arya, Leif and Amelia 

 

River Class: Lily, Olivia, Benji and Odin 

 

Coast Class: Whole class, Maddison, Tilly, Nina and Esme 

 

Solent Class: Tanya, Macie and Roman 

 

Ocean Class: Stanley, Lincoln, Daisy and Kaden 

 

 

Well done Everyone! 
 

http://fosay.co.uk/


   

  Page 2 of 9 

   
 

Important Information 

 

                                                                

    

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the Community 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

13th January - Bay class sharing assembly at 9am 

13th January – Girls football match at Queensgate School– 

selected pupils 

18th January - Community connector drop in service 9-12pm 

26th January – Mixed football match at home 

9th February – school disco 

13th March – School Nurse to see Beach, Cove and Solent 

class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Waterproof coat and water 

bottle 

Please can you make sure your 

child has a waterproof coat 

and a water bottle in school 

every day.  

Football fixtures 

Friday 13th January 23 – U11’s Girls football at 

Queensgate School (change of venue) 

Thursday 26th January 23 – U11’s Mixed football at home 

Sharing Assembly 

Bay Class – Friday 13th January at 

9am 

Cove Class – Friday 27th January at 

9am 

School car park 

Please can we remind you that the school carpark is 

for Yarmouth school staff and Little stars Preschool 

staff only. Please find alternative parking 

arrangements offsite. Parking permits for Moa place 

are available from the school office. End of day 

 

Due to a few adjustments to the 

end of the day, please see below 

the end of the day times for your 

child 

 

Reception class finish at 2:55pm 

 

Year 1,2,3,4,5 and 6 finish at 3pm 
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Attendance Matters 

 

Our attendance is recorded in line with the Education 

Welfare guidelines. 

 

 

Congratulations to Beach, Cove, Bay, River, Coast and 

Ocean Class … who achieved 96% or higher attendance 

last week.   

 

Well done! 

 

 

Please find a link to “Is my child 

too ill to come to school” 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-

child-too-ill-for-school/ 
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School disco 

The PTA are holding a disco on 9th February 

 

More details to follow…………….. 

A big thank you! 

We would like to thank Colemans Carpets 

who have very kindly donated rugs for 

the new school. 

They look fab! Thank you! 

 

 

Baguettes 

 

Please can we remind you that we 

only offer baguettes on a Tuesday 

and Thursday. 

 Jacket potatoes and pasta are 

offered as an alternative every day. 

Headlice 

We have ‘little visitors’. 

Please check your child’s 

hair regularly and treated as 

necessary. 

New starters 

 
Was your child born between 1 September 2018 and 31 August 2019? 

  

They will be due to start school in a reception class in the school year begin-

ning September 2023.  

 

The closing date to submit applications is midnight on Sunday 15 January via 

the tab ‘Starting School – Primary 2023’ on the webpage: https://orlo.uk/9ZjRB  

Some church primary schools require an additional form to be completed, 

this information is also on the webpage. 

 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Forlo.uk%2F9ZjRB%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2ewCKXFGPFNa4ONYPsX_vKMgRkAY7LnCD_NCCNrxQqCko6Znq1Ch5TgQQ&h=AT2ztf4XSL_abXB-kM87wBAlzcvZiFzls5XbiCpMWG7p58Stit3KnBcAkM4dRVL9DgACnpxfevaB5m_dZvWrdfy9nZ93tsKb2h86E5R3jqCzu9F4KUA0ntJask7_zZXzgQ&__tn__=-UK-y-R&c%5b0%5d=AT3MqPKGZNV_EYrrvNYSRAIVjtgn09GOnl2QW9eu0S3kjRSzxo71rupg73J9rAlAuDw2CHhthqNqmcSSUEO-zReJ7fPIWI4k1K8JOU9dW30dpHt8g29K_tc85ApI9xWXy25aRoRfdyp-ilEVLHFdHmG9wFbelmSLGo17KmhTeHhj4CWxjSEediiGs3Z9kzVICMvFl5nZW4t8
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